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PRESENTATION REGARDING THE OFFICIAL PLAN REVIEW

E. Terry, Planner of the Planning and Building Services Department provided a presentation regarding the
Official Plan Review.

Mr. Terry discussed slides concerning the following topics:

· The historical background information regarding the initial approval and updates to the Official Plan;

· An overview of the Hewitt’s Secondary Plan and the Salem Secondary Plan;

· Highlights of the Provincial Policy Statement and the Provincial Growth Plan; and

· A review of the City’s objectives based on the following themes:
o Urban city
o Waterfront city
o Complete city
o Resilient city
o Mobile city
o Prosperous city
o Safe city
o Cultural city.

In closing, Mr. Terry detailed the next steps in the Official Plan Review process.

Members of the Committee asked a number of questions related to the information presented and received
responses from staff.
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